
From: Scholl, Matthew A. (Fed)
To: Gilbert, Dylan D. (Fed)
Subject: Re: Quantum-resistant Crypto Working Group?
Date: Monday, May 9, 2022 12:58:42 PM

HI Dylan,
Thanks and for now please let him know that we will be working through the NCCoE Project on
Quantum Transitions and should sign up to the community of interest here:
 
https://www.nccoe.nist.gov/crypto-agility-considerations-migrating-post-quantum-cryptographic-
algorithms
 
Thanks
Matt
 

From: Gilbert, Dylan D. (Fed) <dylan.gilbert@nist.gov>
Date: Monday, May 9, 2022 at 12:55 PM
To: Scholl, Matthew A. (Fed) <matthew.scholl@nist.gov>
Subject: Quantum-resistant Crypto Working Group?

Hi Matt,
 
Hope all is well. I just received an inquiry from a big law firm partner who is interested in joining an
upcoming NIST working group on quantum-resistant cryptography. Assuming this is a thing, do you
know who I should direct him to for more info?
 
Thanks,
 
-- 
 
Dylan Gilbert
Privacy Policy Advisor
National Institute for Standards and Technology
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